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NEWSLETTER 28th FEBRUARY 2020 
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Good luck to all our children who will be representing Rutland in tomorrow’s Cross Country finals. 

Congratulations to everyone in Y5 for the amazing Viking Longships they have made – please come 

and see them in the Y5 classroom. 

Next Tuesday our Y6 children will be visiting Parliament and the London Eye and on Friday the Y4 will 

be experiencing a World Ward 2 Evacuation Day at Holdenby House – details of both trips have 

already been sent. 

PARENTS EVENINGS – attached on Parentmail is a form for you to complete indication when you 

would like an appointment with your child’s teacher.  You can print or email the form, which should 

be returned to the office please.  The meetings will be held during the week beginning Monday 30th 

March – please note Y6 parent/child meetings have already taken place, so there will be no Y6 

meetings. 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION - also attached on Parentmail are details asking for nominations for 

the two parent governor vacancies that are coming up.  If you are interested in becoming a governor, 

please request a nomination pack from the office.  The closing date for completed nominations is 

Monday 16th March.   

WORLD BOOK DAY – Thursday 5th March – we would like all the children to come to school next 

Thursday dressed as a character from a book please (no football or rugby strips please).  Your child 

will be bringing home a £1 book token valid until 29th March and we hope you will have fun helping 

your child choose a book. 

CORONA VIRUS – we are continuing to promote good hand hygiene in school and rely on your 

support to do so at home.  It would be helpful if the children could bring into school a small packet of 

tissues that they can use during the day if needed.  If you wish your child could bring a flannel in each 

day to use as their own individual hand towel, to be kept in a named bag.  Please note that it must be 

renewed daily. 

The latest guidance is that anyone visiting a Category 1 country: Wuhan city and Hubei Province 

(Cambodia, Iran China* Daegu or Cheongdo (Republic of Korea) Hong Kong and any  Italian town 

under containment measures is to self-isolate, even if asymptomatic, and call NHS 111 to inform of 

recent travel. Go home or to your destination and then self isolate.  Category 2 countries:   Japan,  

Laos,  Macau, Malaysia, Myanmar,  Republic of Korea* ,Singapore, Taiwan, Thailand,  Vietnam, 

Cambodia, China, Hong Kong and Northern Italy.  Travellers do not need to undertake any special 

measures, but if they develop symptoms they should self-isolate and call NHS 111.  The guidance for 

Italy, Iran, Daegu or Cheongdo (Republic of Korea), Laos, Myanmar, Cambodia and Vietnam applies 



to individuals who returned from these specific areas on or after 19 February 2020.  Detailed maps 

are available on the Government’s website. 

From the Friends 

Parentmail attachments:   

 Parents Evenings 

 Parent Governor Election 

 Poster for Friends Full Fat Coke Band 

 Medbourne Pre-School Playgroup 

 

 

The Friends and Bringhurst PTA are organising a joint fundraiser with a Full Fat Coke Band night 

featuring talented locals (and some school dads!) and disco on Friday 13th March at 7.30pm in Great 

Easton Village Hall.  You can book your tickets now on https:/bit.ly/3a8C4CY or go to Eventbrite 

(https://www.eventbrite.com/) and search for Hallaton or Full Fat Coke Band.  Tickets are £20 per 

person and include a fish and chip supper. 

•Bar, Raffle, Auction, All proceeds will be split 50/50 between our two schools. 

Thank you for your support! 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/

